
Mr. Al-Hakim calls on Iraqi Home Foundation for creativity for fostering
children to develop their skills while at certain age

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, visited the Iraqi Home Foundation

for creativity for fostering children, young people, and the elderly on 29/3/2023. After

strolling through the foundation, His Eminence listened to Mr. Hisham Al-Thahabi’s explanation

of the foundation’s role, activities, and services provided for children, young people, and the

elderly. H.E. lauded Mr. Hisham’s great efforts and expressed immense joy at meeting several

children and the elderly, saying to them, “You’re our future, Iraq is yours, and we see in you

hope and a prosperous future. We call upon you to strive in your studies to achieve high ranks,

which enable you to serve your people, and also to invest in this age phase as it is a valuable

chance that must be invested to enhance your skills and abilities.”

His Eminence wished them all success and continued excellence.


